
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  March 26, 2018      
 
RE: 2507 Linda Avenue (permit application # T18-8892) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Sea Grape tree.  
A site inspection was done on February 26 and March 8, 2018 and 
documented the following: 
 

           Tree Species: Sea Grape (Coccoloba uvifera) 
 

 
 
 



 



 
 

 



 



 



 



 



 
 

 



Diameter: 21”  
Location: 60% (growing along property line-in fence area)    
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 50% (fair, poor structure-lopsided tree with canopy toward one 
direction but typical sprawling growth for a sea grape)  
Total Average Value = 70%  
Value x Diameter =  14.7 replacement caliper inches 
 
 
NOTE: Alternatives to removal include cutting of some roots, bracing the 
tree and heavy trimming some of the canopy. The property owner is trying 
to install a new fence on the property line (old fence damaged during 
hurricane). The neighbor is pushing for removal of the tree due to the roots 
on his property.   
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